
 
From: james kaspersetz  
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 2:45 PM 
To: PSB Administration <psbadministration@haldimandcounty.on.ca>; james kaspersetz  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request to Address Police Services Board 
 

 

Caution 
This email is NOT from a Haldimand County Employee 

 

 

Good Afternoon  

My name is James Kaspersetz and I reside at , Haldimand, Ontario.  I am 

writing to you today to request time to address to the Police Services Board various issues 

surrounding the unregulated short term vacation rentals (AiRBB, Cottage Life, FaceBook 

MarketPlace) and their associated problems with unsupervised guests. 

 

I have included a copy of the Presentation that was made to the last session of Council in 

Committee and it was their request that I also present this situation to the Police Services Board. 

 

I will await for your confirmation 

regards, James Kaspersetz 

 

 

--  

James S. Kaspersetz 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 

individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please 

notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only 

for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, 

distribute or copy this email  

 




